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Comments: I am a Colorado native and been using this area for almost 55 years. I hope my children can. I am in

total disagreement with the preferred option. There is no need to create yet more wilderness in Colorado, let

alone this area. Once wilderness, basically nobody uses it.  I am for non-action option. I do not think there are

major problems in his area, it is a solution trying to find a problem. I spend countless hours in the summer and

winter with dirt bikes, mountain bikes, 4x4 and snowmobiles and backcountry skiing.  Option c would be the 2nd

best, but we do not need more regulations. if you implement preferred option I believe you will have more issues

because there will be no way for enforcement and people will use it anyway and create social trails and areas. I

have seen it in other areas.
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